
From: Jon Black
To: Kellerby, Shaun; Jerry Alberts
Cc: Ash, Margaret
Subject: RE: Battlement odor complaint.
Date: Monday, August 30, 2010 10:58:46 AM
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Shaun,
 
There was no “unusual activity” at the times mentioned.
I have received no complaints to my cell or office numbers which have been made available to both
Ron Geltario and Dave Devaney.
Additionally Jen Maddox from the Colorado Department of Health was on location at the time
mentioned and no subsequent odor comments was mentioned following her visit.
 
Regards
Jon Black
 

From: Kellerby, Shaun [mailto:Shaun.Kellerby@state.co.us] 
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2010 10:47 AM
To: Jerry Alberts; Jon Black
Cc: Ash, Margaret
Subject: Battlement odor complaint.
 
All,
 
I had an odor complaint on Thursday night 8/26 and Friday night 8/27, the odor occurring between
8pm and 9pm. I spent time in the area both Friday night, and Saturday night during the 8 to 9 pm
time frame. I did not observe any odor during these times.
 
Was there any unusual activity during these times on Thursday and Friday? The odor was described
as an “Industrial odor” not a petroleum type odor.
 
Thanks
 

 

mailto:jblack@anteroresources.com
mailto:Shaun.Kellerby@state.co.us
mailto:jalberts@anteroresources.com
mailto:Margaret.Ash@state.co.us

‘Shaun Kellerby
cocec
NW Area Inspection Supervisor

(970) 2857235 Viork
(670) 712- 1248 bl
Sheun.Kellrby @state.co.us
hitp:/jcoge state.co.us/




